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Dear Prospective Student: 

 

Congratulations as we welcome you to join us this summer for 2022 S.T.E.P.! We strongly encourage 

your application before it is too late. It is my sincere hope that you will continue to reach your academic 

goals, and Texas College is here to help you do so by being a part of our summer bridge program! 

 

The Summer Transition Enrichment Program (S.T.E.P.) is designed to assist incoming, first-year 

students’ transition from high school to college. Throughout the six-week program (June 27-August 5, 

2022), students will have the opportunity to become acclimated to campus life at Texas College, access 

academic support services, and gain firsthand experiences and knowledge of what it takes to be a 

successful college student while earning up to 12 credit hours. Please note, again, that 2022 S.T.E.P. will 

begin on June 27. In order to participate in S.T.E.P., the following is required: 

 

• Complete the Admission Process at https://www.texascollege.edu/summer-2022  

• Complete the 2021-2022 FAFSA at www.studentaid.gov and use 2019 filed income tax 

return information. Our school code is 003638. 

• Submit a copy of your Final High School Transcript after you graduate. 

• Submit Proof of Meningitis Vaccine 

• Pay your $20 Application Fee online at https://www.texascollege.edu/summer-2022  

• Pay your $50 Registration Fee AND $50 Housing Fee online at 

https://www.texascollege.edu/summer-2022  

• June 26, 2022 is Move-In Day  

• June 27-28, 2022 is Orientation and Registration of Classes 

 

I strongly encourage you to consider the S. T.E.P. program.  If you would like to have more information, 

please contact Mrs. Joyce Allen at: (903) 593-8311, ext. 2221 │ jallen@texascollege.edu. 

 

Sincerely, 

John J. Roberts 
Dean for Enrollment Management 
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